
National Company Law Tribunal 

Notice 

 

25.08.2020 

  

     Due to some administrative staff being tested positive 

for Covid 19, NCLT Chennai shall, to avoid further risk, 

remain closed from 25.08.2020 till 28.08.2020. The 

urgent applications shall continue to be heard through 

video conference and the parties are directed to file the 

documents through email to the Registry of this Tribunal 

by mentioning subject title “VERY URGENT”. 

 

 

By Order 


